





Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ

connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth, IN 46563

P 574.935.3833

F 574.935.4584

crossroadsefc.com



sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am

october 9, 2016

crossroadsefc.com



WE'RE SO GLAD YOU'RE HERE! Thanks for joining us today! We don't want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you. So, whether you are visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the *Blue Connection Card* in the seat pocket in front of you. You may return it to the seat pocket or place it in the box on the back table.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.

Looking for more information? If you'd like to learn more about something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com.

We wanted you to know that...

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk.
- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).

marriage moment

We've had the blessing of hearing solid biblical teaching on marriage the last several Sundays. Please consider taking advantage of two other excellent marriage resources at Crossroads *in order to fully apply what you've heard to your specific marital situations:* 1.) The Crossroads Biblical Counseling Center (CBCC), and 2.) trained Marriage Mentors. You will find the two person counselor teams in our CBCC (one male counselor and one female counselor) most helpful. You will find the husband-wife marriage mentor couple most helpful as they meet with you in their home two-on-two. Call the church office for details about either resource.

announcements

- Psg2: Food, Fun and Fellowship If you're age 50 and over, then Psg2 is for you! This group meets monthly to encourage one another on our journey with Christ. Check out the insert in today's bulletin for information on the kickoff Amish dinner event slated for Saturday, October 22nd! Invite a friend to join us for a great time of fellowship!
- If you have been attending Crossroads for the past few weeks or few months and you would like to attend a **Newcomer's Luncheon** to get more information about Crossroads, please make a note on the back of the connection card. The free luncheon will be today after the third service in the Station. Following third service please meet with our Assimilation Team in room 105 & 107 prior to the luncheon. We look forward to seeing you!
- Register today to participate in our upcoming **Connecting on the Journey Target Group class**! This 5-session class is the best way to get to know more about Crossroads and how you and your family can get plugged in! It's free and meets during 1st service starting on Sunday, October 16th. Check out the registration card in your seat pocket today!

town hall meetings

The budget season is well under way. Printed budgets should be available for you the weekend of October 30th. The following week there will be two Town Hall Meetings to address any questions you may have. The first meeting is on Wednesday, November 2nd, at 6:30 PM and the second Town Hall Meeting is on Sunday, November 6th, at 11:15 AM (during third service).

Christmas services announced

Because Christmas Day falls on Sunday this year, we will be changing our service times. Crossroads will be having three services on Christmas Eve Saturday, December 24th, at 4:30 PM, 6:00 PM and 7:30 PM. We will not be having a service on Christmas Day. Additional information about how we plan to help your family celebrate this Christmas season will be coming soon.

October is Pastor Appreciation Month...and there are boxes in the foyer. If you'd like to bless your pastors with a thoughtful note, a prayer card, or a small gift, feel free to leave them in the designated box. The office staff will get these items to them.

We give thanks to God always for all of you, constantly mentioning you in our prayers, 1 Thessalonians 1:2.